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MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

This week Mrs Scott wanted me to share with  
you this image of the blossom on the trees  
around Glebeland.  Even though the weather 
is very changeable at the moment summer  
really does feel as though it is just around the 
corner! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Cahill 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS  

 Class 1 
We have continued our learning about frogs and we              Our healthy eating topic focused on dairy foods 
have found out about the life cycle of a frog.                           this week – we tasted different cheese  

 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Citizen of the Week 
 
Willow B – for supporting another child in class 
Molly, Poppy, Millie and Izzy – for considering the 
feelings of others 
Charlie W – for a positive attitude 
Lennie  – for being helpful and kind 
Clemence – for being a good team player 

Star of the Week 
 
Jenson P – for a detailed illustration 
Finley – for fantastic division work 
Leo – for good contributions to Class discussion 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 2 
We continued our topic exploring holidays in Victorian times.  We used old photographs and post cards to 
learn about the different things people did on holiday at the seaside. 

 

 

Class 3 
.We have been continuing our work on the people of pre-history.  We learned that European stone-age 
people originally came from Africa.  We imagined our journey if we were stone-age travellers and wrote 
diaries about what it would be like 

 
Class 4 
 In science this week we have been learning all about our eyes.  We investigated how light enters the eye 
and how our brains interpret the images we see.       

 
 
 
  
 
 
        
 

 

 

 

 
 


